Correspondence

. Bd. 10/31/23, Ttem S23A
Lopez, Maria [COB]

From: Annette Puga <Annette X.Puga@kp.org>

Sent: Monday, October 30, 2023 5:22 PM

To: COB_Response

Cc: ichairez@nuhw.org

Subject: Subject: Item 23A SUPPORT for Resolution on Kaiser Permanente PMT Dear Orange County Board of

Supervisors,

Attention: This email originated from outside the County of Orange. Use caution when opening attachments or links.
Dear Orange County Board of Supervisors,

| am writing this letter to voice SUPPORT for item 23A in your agenda. Kaiser Permanente mental health clinicians in
Southern California deserve to have the same amount of time as their counterparts in Northern California, to do crucial
back end work including calling social services agencies, working with parents of young patients, and general patient
care planning. As a resident of Southern California, | urge a YES vote on this matter.

Thank you,

Annette Puga, LCSW
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